
In many regions, there is a strain on healthcare resources 
but thanks to AHLA, the hospitality industry has stepped 
up to put their spaces to good use.

Cuningham Group is proud to offer our expertise in 
hospitality and healthcare to help hotels adapt their 
spaces to serve the growing need for healthcare use due 
to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Cuningham Group’s Hospitality and Healthcare studios 
are sharing knowledge with the hotel industry to 
create safe, clean, and healthy spaces while providing 
healthcare providers what they need to succeed in these 
off-site locations. 

For hotels not adapted into a  COVID-19 facility, 
Cuningham Group can help owners create new curated 
guest experiences through safer, healthier spaces. 

With six offices nation-wide, we are dedicated to creating 
healthy communities through design, research, innovation 
and shared knowledge.

For more information please contact:
Todd Stevens at tstevens@cuningham.com
Meredith Meyers at mmeyers@cuningham.com
Or visit www.cuningham.com


